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Calendar

5-15 MUD meeting
6-1 Heavy Trash Pickup
View the entire

Waterwood Calendar here:
CALENDAR

Links

(Click to follow)

Waterwood Website:

Waterwood MUD

Waterwood Pictures

Classified Ads

Click here to place
classified ads on the
new website.

Add your own pictures to

Announcements from the WIA board

Effective Saturday, May 9th the Waterwood Pavilion, Pool and Playground
Park areas will be open. Please respect state and county social distancing and
group size recommendations. WIA is not able to sanitize the areas after each
use, so please know that you are using the Pavilion, Pool and Playground Park
at your own risk.

The WIA Office is now open to the public for limited operations including pur-
chasing pool passes, paying dues and obtaining dump site stickers. Only one
guest inside the office at a time.

Thank you for your cooperation!

From the WIA Social Committee:

our new Waterwood
Website by sending them
to.

Wiaboardsocialmedia
@gmail.com

Submit Articles to:

News.waterwood@gmail.com

Waterwood Office
936-891-7710

Unfortunately, the WIA Spring Fling 2020 was cancelled due to the fact that
large group gatherings are still not permitted. We are rolling all the fun Spring
Fling things we had planned to our July 4th celebration. We’'ll have lots of great
things for residents and their family/friends in addition to our wonderful fire-
works show. Look for flyers next month with more details.
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Waterwood Women’s League

Hi Ladies,

In the spirit of health and safety, we had to cancel the May meeting. This was especially disappointing as it
was the last meeting of the 2019-2020 year. We went from standing room only at our September 2019
meeting to cancelled meetings this spring.

That said, we accomplished a lot this year! We provided several scholarships for local students and granted
new ones. We also held monthly food/clothing/supply drives, made Christmas special for many “Christmas
Angels,” provided gifts for Toys for Tots, delivered stacks of baby quilts and hats to the Huntsville Pregnancy
Center, took dog toys to local shelters and worked on the Waterwood post office garden.

Although the year was all but finished, we said, “we need to do this,” and in a couple of hours we collected
more than $2500 for tornado victims of Onalaska! Wow! What a way to end the year. Even though we had
to quit early, it was an incredible year filled with great fun and fellowship. We hope you all enjoyed it!

Our charity quilting and knitting/crochet groups will began meeting again in September. Please watch for
announcements from LuAnne and Mary. In the meantime, please continue working on your own.

Many thanks to everyone who contributed time, donations and their talents to WWL. We have a great group
of women with generous spirit and impressive abilities. Thanks go out to all of you in the Waterwood com-
munity that supported our collections as well. We couldn’t have done what we did without your help too!

OUR LAST AND VERY IMPORTANT ITEM OF BUSINESS:

It’s critical that we elect new officers for next year. Thanks so much to the nominating committee who
worked so hard to fill these positions and those willing to serve! Please respond yes or no, NLT May 8th, to
the slate of new officers presented in the recent e-mail.

Stay safe and healthy and join us again this fall for a year of exciting activities. Have a fantastic summer and
we’ll see you in September!

Deb Harlow
Secretary, WWL



